
 

                                                                      

                 Treehouse ARP 
 

              

  9th November  

2022 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers. 

 

On Thursday 24th November 2022 we shall be going on another VERY exciting trip to 

the soft play centre at the Barnyard in Swanley located next to the park.  

 

The cost of the trip covers the hire of the whole soft play area from 10.00am - 12.00pm 

just for us but sadly food is not included in this price.  

 

For this reason the children will all need to bring a packed lunch which we will be 

able to eat in the Barnyard if the weather is cold or wet, or we can eat it in Swanley 

Park if the weather is warm and sunny.   

 

The voluntary contribution cost of this trip will be £13.00 per person which will be paid 

through your parent pay account. 

 

Sadly failure to collect sufficient funds may result in the trip being cancelled. 

 

Please can you complete the permission slip below AS SOON AS POSSIBLE to give 

permission for your child to come to Barnyard with us and please let us know whether 

you will be accompanying us on this lovely trip and whether you are able to drive 

there with your child. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

 

 

 

Sarah & the Treehouse Team. 

 



I give permission for my child:____________________________________ to  

 

come to Soft Play at Barnyard Swanley on 24th November  2022. 

 

Please delete appropriately: 

 

I CAN accompany my child on the trip and I AM ABLE TO DRIVE THEM 

THERE 

 

I CAN accompany my child on the trip but I NEED TRANSPORT to get 

there. 

 

I CANNOT accompany my child on the trip and they will NEED 

TRANSPORT to get them there. 

 

 

Signed:__________________________________ 

 

 

 

Date:__________________________________ 


